
A Message from the PTO

Hello Parents!

A big thank you to all who made it to our first PTO Meeting. We had a productive
meeting and made great plans for the year ahead. We got a lot accomplished with a
continued focus on enriching our children’s school experience through family events,
enrichment programs, fundraising for improved technology, facilities and curriculum
support.

Our next meeting is this Thursday, November 14 at 7:00 p.m. We hope to see you there!

Thursday, November 14 @ 7pm

We need your input! Want to win 
a $50 Amazon Gift Card? Get one 

entry into the raffle just for 
showing up to the Nov. 14 PTO 

meeting!  If you attended the 
first PTO meeting, bring as many 
friends as you can and you’ll get 

an extra ticket to the raffle for 
each friend you bring! See you 

there! 

A big thank you to all of our 
sponsors, runners, walkers and 
volunteers who supported our 
6th Annual Freaky 5K Fun Run!

Thank you to all who 
volunteered at our Welcome 
Back Social! You helped make 

our event a great success!

October 1, 2019 PTO 
Meeting Highlights

o Successful Welcome Tea 
and Welcome Back Social

o PTO funded Chrome Book 
Sets for Grades 7 + 8 are in 
use

o PTO funded iPads for Middle 
School are in use

o Basketball Hoop Padding 
o We as a PTO continue to 

encourage more parents to 
attend PTO meetings to 
share new ideas and 
feedback
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Christmas Festival 
& Craft Fair

Sunday, Dec. 8, 2019 9am–12pm
We need lots of elves to help 

us make this event great! 
Please let us know if you 
would like to volunteer!  

LCR Tournament
Friday, January 10, 

2020 7:00 -11:00 p.m.
Knights of 
Columbus 

54 Hancock Street, 
Abington  

We asked the Fun Run experts at Boosterthon to power our
Move-a-Thon and make it more exciting, fun, and raise more 
funds for our scholarship program and school! The Boosterthon
program will begin on April 27th, 2020, where we will have a virtual 
Pep Rally, and students will also experience an amazing 
character theme, MINDSPARK WILD WEST, a S.T.E.A.M-Western
theme all about living with character! During the 8-day event, 
students will engage in events related to HONESTY, GRATITUDE, 
GENEROSITY, KINDNESS and HUMILITY while raising money
for the final event - a Fun Run on May 6th, 2020! 

Saturday, 
March 21, 
2020

Join us for a night of 
comedy preceded 

by dinner.
Rockland Golf Course
More details to come

Save the Date
3rd Annual 

Saint Bridget
School Golf Classic

Friday, June 12, 2020
1:00 Shotgun Start
West Bridgewater 

Country Club

Save the Date!

Christmas Greens 
Centerpiece 
Workshop

Tuesday, Dec. 3
6:30 p.m.
Upstairs at 

The Abington Depot

More details to come!
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